Dear All

This is to inform you that due to some unavoidable circumstances, the organization of ISSGPU Seminar
scheduled to be held at ICAR-CSWRI, Avikanagar from 13-14 December, 2021 has been postponed and
revised dated will be communicated very soon. This decision was taken in the meeting of ISSGPU
executives with organizing secretary of the seminar on 27.11.2021 at ICAR-CIRG, Makhdoom. In light
of postponement of seminar dates, it was decided to revise last date for submission of applications for
ISSGPU awards from 30.11.2021 to 31.12.2021. As soon as revised dates are finalized for this seminar,
the same will be uploaded on ISSGPU website.

My
Secretary, ISSGPU - €



